FRAUD!ORG

a project of the National Consumers League

NCL is inviting you to our January
Fraud.org Forum meeting

January 9, 2024

from 12:00pm to 1:30pm
(light lunch provided)

CTIA
6th floor conference room
1400 16th Street NW
Washington, DC 20036

NCLC Senior Attorney Margot Saunders and
CTIA Assistant Vice President Sarah Leggin will join
NCL experts to discuss text message phishing and scams.

Please RSVP here
VN



https://fraud.org/
https://maps.app.goo.gl/Rwu8q2fTs9MxPFG67
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGhkF2t1wCkir8qK4nQnIPCQih1XJhYrjJ1HsBxfEh25Fk_w/viewform?pli=1
https://nclnet.org/

